On April 16, 2007, Debra Robinson asked the following question regarding PD1-Master Inservice
 

REQUEST:
 

Please provide the statistics on numbers of instructional and school police that have completed cultural sensitivity training as required by Achievement Matters for All.

RESPONSE:
Attached is the report of those having completed the Cultural Sensitivity training.

 

 Barbara Terembes
Barbara Terembes, Adm Director 
Compliance Department
434-8118 or PX 48118
 

